
Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

October 8, 2020 
 
To:              Planning Commission (October 8, 2020) 
 
From: Chris Kerr, Community Development Director  
 Dan Handel, Associate Planner     
   
Subject: Testimony received for Agenda Item 6b:  Driftwood Mobile Home Park Perimeter 

Setbacks (VAR 2020-06) 
 
 
Commissioners: 
 
This memo serves to provide you with public testimony received for the Driftwood Mobile 
Home Park Perimeter Setbacks application package (VAR 2020-06). A paper copy will be 
available for you if you choose to attend tonight’s meeting in-person at City Hall. 
 
Testimony includes: 
  
101. Verbal testimony from Maxine Fitzgerald, transcribed by Chris Kerr with permission 

(received 9/28/2020) 



From: Chris Kerr
To: Dan Handel
Subject: Woodcrest MHP variance comments for the record.
Date: Monday, September 28, 2020 10:33:41 AM

Dan:  I received a call this morning from Maxine Fitzgerald, 612 N. Cascade Dr. Unit 7.  She does not
have a computer and asked that I provide her comments (below) to the Commission.

She does not support the variance due to concerns about damage to the arbor vitie and she said
that she believes that the requested home is too large for the space.   She would like to see the
arbor vitie removed.

Please include into the record. 

Thanks

Chris Kerr
Community Development Director
Ph. (503) 980-2445
City Website | Community Development Department
270 Montgomery St | Woodburn, OR 97071
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